

19th November 2021

Dear Parents / Carers

On Wednesday 24th November and Thursday 25th November, the school photographers will be in school to take class, sibling and individual photographs of the children.

You must consent for your child to have their photograph taken by the school photographer through the parent portal on Arbor. Without consent, your child will not have their photo taken.

Please ensure that on both days, all children attend school wearing the correct school uniform. PE for Year 1, Year 3, Year 4 and Year 5 will be on Tuesday 23rd November.

Miss Barratt will be writing to you all next week to discuss arrangements for Christmas.

Miss S Williamson

Deputy Headteacher